
  
For clarifications please contact Mark Garner at 647-408-4501 or markgarner@rogers.com 
 

 

September 27, 2019          VIA E-MAIL 

 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: EB-2019-0018 – Alectra Utilities Corporation (Alectra Utilities) 2020 Distribution Rates 

M-Factor Technical Conference Topics of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 
 

 
VECC will be attending (in person) the upcoming technical conference of October 7th with respect to the 
M-Factor evidence in the above noted proceeding.  The specific VECC interrogatory responses we may 
wish to clarify are: 
 
1-VECC-2  (G-Staff-16b)   2-VECC-4 (G-Staff-9 & SEC-49)   2-VECC-7    
2-VECC-11    4-VECC-16 
 
VECC may have clarification questions on the interrogatories of other parties.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Mark Garner 
Consultants for VECC/PIAC 
 
 
Email copy: 
Indy Butany-DeSouza, Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
indy.butany@alectrautilities.com  
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